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SUBJECT SECURITY ENHANCEMENT MEASURES

DATE : May 21, 2019

Cognizant of the policy of the government to ensure safety and security in the
workplace, this Bureau will be adopting enhanced security measures beginning
Monday, May 27, 2019. Thus, BOC stakeholders should expect our security forces
to conduct random checks and inspection.

In view of the foregoing, we wish to enjoin the public’s cooperation as we
implement these measures by preparing to present the necessary identification as
may be requested.

For information and guidance.
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